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April 16, 2019 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2018-0270 - Hydro One Networks Inc. — MAAD Application re OPDC —
Supplemental Evidence 

Further to our correspondence of March 19, 2019 in this matter, this letter is to advise that the 
supplemental evidence that was to be filed by Hydro One Networks Inc. on or about April 15 is 
delayed and is expected to be filed during the week of April 22, 2019.  
 
Yours truly, 

Charles Keizer 
 

 

CK/st 

 
cc: All parties 

 

 Signed on original 


